
Summary



A message to parents and carers from Mr Griffin

Thank you for completing the July 2022 parents’ questionnaire.

48 families completed the questionnaire.

The questionnaire was extremely positive and we welcome all the 
feedback. (Good and also constructive!)

Leaders and Governors will focus on the feedback and make some 
changes based on parental feedback and continue to deliver the 
high expectations of education and provision that the school 
delivered last year.
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Next steps from the questionnaire
• Improvements in communication to parents regarding children’s progress 

especially SEN children (frequency and quality)
• Discussion with the caterers regarding school meals
• A Rethink! Regarding the attendance awards and consistency
• A focus on pupil voice including how to promote the House Teams and School 

Council
• Communicating to parents on how we tackle bullying so all parents are aware of 

our stance to bullying and behaviour
• Regular Information to parents on how to support their children at home
• Continue to run clubs and try to improve the extra curriculum offer available
• More STEM activites and challenge for Greater Depth
• Talking to children regarding who they can speak to if they are worried and 

ensuring parents are aware of how we deal with children’s concerns


